
Phone 787-7331 DIAL 1560 KC 

WK DO 
JANIE RUTH BROADCASTING COMPANY 

MIDDLEBURG ROAD 

LIBERTY, KENTUCKY 42539 
January 10, 1969 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
WalnutPort, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will confirm and thank you for your report of receiving our frequency 
test of January 4, 1969. 

We have done a lot of work on this plant since buying the old WPHI the first 

of February last year. I am using a 1946 Raytheon RA -250 transmitter and the 
proof actually checked out much better than a lot of the new units of today. 
I was glad to hear our modulation was good, we have just recently installed 
the CBS Audimax and Volumax replacing the old Collins peak limiter and locally 
we have really improved our program strength. 

That special test you mentioned, October 19, 1968 was made because we had 
blown an 872 tube just before sign off on Friday. After we replaced it, we 
wanted to make sure nothing else was wrong. That announcer was the same one, 

Bill Baily (air name). He will be on his way to the Navy come February 13, 1969. 

Let us apoligize for not answering your last report, but as stated above, we 

have worked just about day and night getting this station off the ground. 

Youbs truly, 

Cal Smätb, Owner & 
Chief Engineer 
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